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Quality Assurance & Accreditation Awareness Seminar at Doctor’s Institute of Health 

Sciences –Sargodha (DIHSS) 
 

May 29, 2023 

Doctor’s Institute of Health Sciences- Sargodha (DIHSS) is 

affiliated with GCUF. Total area of the college is 128 

Kanals where covered area is 25 Kanals. There are well 

furnished 17 lecture halls with seating capacity of 50 

students. DIHSS have auditorium with seating capacity of 

200. DIHSS is offering 5 degree programs including Human 

Nutrition & Dietetics (HND) with intake of 50 students. 

There are 8 faculty members in the HND department.  

 

A Quality Assurance & Accreditation Awareness Seminar 

was conducted at Doctor’s Institute of Health Sciences, 

Sargodha (DIHSS), Department of Human Nutrition & 

Dietetics (HND). Mr. Fahad Ali, Managing Director, 

DIHSS, Dr. Shumila Arshad, Principal, DIHSS, Dr. Maham, 

HoD, Department of HND, Mr. Noman, DIHSS, Mr. Umair 

Malik, Director QEC, DIHSS and other faculty members 

received the guests Dr. Abdul Ghaffar, Secretary NAEAC 

and Mr. Muhammad Faraz Afzal, Assistant Director 

Coordination NAEAC. Mr. Fahad Ali, Managing Director, 

DIHSS chaired the inaugural session. Dr. Maham, HoD, 

Department of HND, DIHSS briefed about the institute and 

HND degree program.  

 

Later, Dr. Abdul Ghaffar, Secretary NAEAC delivered a talk on 

“Quality Assurance and Accreditation in Higher Education”. 

The main objective of this presentation was to explain the 

overall process of accreditation and its significance in 

maintaining the quality of education. Dr. Abdul Ghaffar 

introduced the NAEAC, explained the evaluation criteria of 

accreditation process which comprised of 8 standards and 73 

substandard. Questions raised by the participants were 

discussed to their satisfaction.  

 

The seminar was attended by Principal, Registrar, Director QEC, HoD, faculty members and students of 

Human Nutrition & Dietetics degree program. Dr. Shumila Arshad, Principal, DIHSS thanked the guest 

speaker and assured that the management will comply with NAEAC accreditation requirements in order to 

maintain the high standard of education.   


